
Oct. 31 , 1979

Virginia M. Morrow 
Assistant to the Director 
Santa Fo Festival of the Arts 
435 Paseo De Peralta 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 
Dear Ms. Morrow:
Laura has asked me to acknowledge your letter 
,bf Oct. 26, concerning Virginia Scheel, of Fargo 
N.D. Thank you for your prompt attention to thi3 
matter. Enclosed is a check for $240.00, to 
reimburse your office for overpayment to Laura.
Laura is very grateful to the Festival for 
honoring her work and appreciates the many sales 
made for her by your staff.

Thank you for your interest and your efforts. 
Sincerely,

Mary Sue Walsh 
secretary to Ms. G-ilpin


